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Our value for Collective Worship this half term is Trust

Croft Farm
12 children in Year 5/6 went away for a week to Croft Farm in Tewkesbury last week. They 
all tried their hand at climbing, sailing, kayaking, orienteering - to name but a few activities. 
The children were exceptionally well behaved and a credit to the school. I would like to thank 
Mrs Tattersall and Mrs Hale for taking the children on their trip. 

Raft building and then a race to the middle 
of the lake

Sailing 

A very muddy sensory trail!
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Sickness and Diarrhoea
The Warwickshire Health Directory advices that children and adults should not return to 
school until at least 48 hours after their last bout of sickness and/or diarrhoea. This to 
reduce the risk of infection and this time has now been adopted as a minimum time 
recommended before return to school. We would appreciate your cooperation as I am sure 
you are well aware of how quickly these bugs spread around school.

Smarties
Thank you so much for returning your smarties tubes full of coins. I am pleased to tell you we 
have raised £255.36 towards the trail.

Sports Day
We had a fantastic day on Monday 16th June for sports day. The weather was perfect and all 
the children tried their hand at standing high jump, throwing and long jump in the morning. In 
the afternoon there were the sprints, sack race, obstacle and steeple chase. The day 
finished with a house relay.On Friday the certificates and house shield were given out and 
this year the overall winners were 

FROGS
Well done to all the children - it was a great day.

In the next few weeks we have teams representing the school at the High 5 Netball 
tournament, rounders tournament and a tag rugby tournament. Good luck to all those children 
taking part and thank you to parents for transporting them too and from the matches.

After School Clubs
Just a reminder, that next week will be the last week of the netball and art club. Rounders 
club will not be running as Year 5/6 have a tournament. Art club at Newbold will continue to 
run for the next few weeks.

Wind in the Willows
Preparations are well underway for our performance of “Wind in the Willows”. Watch out for 
ticket letter and general information early next week.

Well done!

Our Shining Stars
Molly

Star of the Week Merit Award

Jacob K
Daniel K
Joseph
Hattie
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In the next two weeks....
Wednesday 25th June  Rounders tournament - Year 5/6 (No club for Year 2/3/4)
Wednesday 2nd July   School production (afternoon)
Thursday 3rd July   School production (evening)

Many thanks for your continued support,

Sam Welsby (Acting Head) 

Dates for your Diary 2014:
Wednesday 9th July   Open Afternoon 2.30-5pm
Tuesday 15th July   Year 6 Mystery trip
Thursday 17th July   Leaver’s Service - St Gregory’s, Tredington 2pm
     Picnic on the field (5pm-8pm)
Friday 18th July    End of term
Monday 1st September   Training Day
Tuesday 2nd September  Children return to school
Monday 27th October   Half Term
Friday 19th December   End of term

Dates for 2015:
Tuesday 6th January  Term starts
Monday 16th February  Half Term
Friday 27th March   End of Term
Monday 13th April   Term starts
Monday 25th May   Half Term
Friday 17th July   End of term
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